Bramfield and Thorington Parish Council 2019-2020:

Explanation of Variances +/- 10% for Boxes 2-6 and Boxes 9-10 (where
applicable) between the 2018-2019 and 2019-2020 financial year accounts:

Box 3:

The main reason is that the Parish Council received £5595 from East Suffolk Council
in Cil money and £350 from the local County Councillor as a grant towards refurbishing
the telephone box.

Box 6:

A main reason is that the Council has not spent much this year but will be doing so in
2020-2021. Almost immediately in the new year, they will be spending £5 600 on a
new 40mph buffer zone to Bramfield Village, £409 has been spent on a monitor/TV for
the Village Hall so that the Council can show documents to the meeting and for the
Village Hall to host films etc. The Council has received Cil Money and Grants in 2019-
2020 for expected spending on capital projects in 2020-2021.



